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the philippines officially the republic of the
philippines is an archipelagic country in
southeast asia in the western pacific ocean it
consists of 7 641 islands with a total area of 300
000 square kilometers which are broadly
categorized in three main geographical divisions
from north to south luzon visayas and mindanao the
philippines is an island country of southeast asia
in the western pacific ocean it is an archipelago
consisting of more than 7 000 islands and islets
lying about 500 miles 800 km off the coast of
vietnam manila is the capital but nearby quezon
city is the country s most populous city more than
7 000 islands make up the philippines but the bulk
of its fast growing population lives on just 11 of
them much of the country is mountainous and prone
to earthquakes and eruptions history of the
philippines a survey of notable events and people
in the history of the philippines the philippines
takes its name from philip ii who was king of
spain during the spanish colonization of the
islands in the 16th century introduction
background the philippine islands became a spanish
colony during the 16th century they were ceded to
the us in 1898 following the spanish american war
led by emilio aguinaldo the filipinos conducted an
insurgency against us rule from 1899 1902 although
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some fighting continued in outlying islands as
late as 1913 the history of the philippines dates
from the earliest hominin activity in the
archipelago at least by 709 000 years ago homo
luzonensis a species of archaic humans was present
on the island of luzon at least by 134 000 years
ago the earliest known anatomically modern human
was from tabon caves in palawan dating about 47
000 years



philippines wikipedia May 28 2024 the philippines
officially the republic of the philippines is an
archipelagic country in southeast asia in the
western pacific ocean it consists of 7 641 islands
with a total area of 300 000 square kilometers
which are broadly categorized in three main
geographical divisions from north to south luzon
visayas and mindanao
philippines history map flag population capital
facts Apr 27 2024 the philippines is an island
country of southeast asia in the western pacific
ocean it is an archipelago consisting of more than
7 000 islands and islets lying about 500 miles 800
km off the coast of vietnam manila is the capital
but nearby quezon city is the country s most
populous city
philippines country profile bbc Mar 26 2024 more
than 7 000 islands make up the philippines but the
bulk of its fast growing population lives on just
11 of them much of the country is mountainous and
prone to earthquakes and eruptions
history of the philippines people spain united
states Feb 25 2024 history of the philippines a
survey of notable events and people in the history
of the philippines the philippines takes its name
from philip ii who was king of spain during the
spanish colonization of the islands in the 16th
century
instagram the world factbook Jan 24 2024
introduction background the philippine islands
became a spanish colony during the 16th century
they were ceded to the us in 1898 following the
spanish american war led by emilio aguinaldo the
filipinos conducted an insurgency against us rule



from 1899 1902 although some fighting continued in
outlying islands as late as 1913
history of the philippines wikipedia Dec 23 2023
the history of the philippines dates from the
earliest hominin activity in the archipelago at
least by 709 000 years ago homo luzonensis a
species of archaic humans was present on the
island of luzon at least by 134 000 years ago the
earliest known anatomically modern human was from
tabon caves in palawan dating about 47 000 years
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